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After Hours…  
Seminars in the Planning Stages 
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In January, ALTA/ACSM will be rolling out 
“the most comprehensive revisions to their 
survey standards since 1966.”  As if on 
cue, Meehan & Goodin is preparing a 
“pizza and soda pop” lunchtime seminar to 
help our clients stay up to speed.  Call 
Richard Meehan or Bob Dahn to set one 
up in your office.  
 
In April, we will be participating with the 
Connecticut Department of Environmental 
Protection, among others, in presenting 
several seminars on the preparation of En-
vironmental Land Use Restrictions 
(ELURs).   
 

Stay tuned for more details. 

Best wishes 
 for you and your loved 
ones from all of us at 

Meehan & Goodin 

Year End Reflections... 
 
As the year draws to a close, we would 
like to thank you, our clients, for providing 
us with the opportunity to work with you.  
It has certainly been a challenging year for 
us all, but we remain optimistic that so 
long as we continue to work together, bet-
ter times are nigh. 
 
One of our “belt tightening” measures was 
the suspension of our quarterly newsletter 
this year.  We hope this current issue will 
bring you up to date. 
 
We look forward to new opportunities and 
new challenges in the year ahead. 
 

See you in 2011! 



Meehan & Goodin provided surveying, site 
engineering and permitting for the creation of 
additional parking for the Restaurant Depot in 
Orange.  Because customers need to roll over-
sized shopping carts to their vehicles, the en-
tire lot and walkway system was designed with 
minimal curbing and slopes.  

Open for Business... 
Expanded Parking 

How Can We Help You Today? 
 

• Site Planning 
• Civil Engineering 
• Land Surveying 
• Permitting 

♦ Richard Meehan, PLS 
♦ E. Russell Johnston III, PE 
♦ Robert E. Dahn, PLS 

Call us to see how we can assist you on your 
next project.     (860) 643-2520 

A vacant 26000 SF building in Farmington has 
been expanded and converted to accommo-
date the needs of its new owner.   To meet the 
additional parking needs, an adjacent parcel 
was added.  Meehan & Goodin provided sur-
veying and site engineering for all phases of 
this project from feasibility studies through re-
cord drawing preparation.   

Land Use Development Seminars... 
 

We offer free seminars on 
land use evaluation, 
development and planning, 
as well as on the latest 
survey standards and 
codes. 
 
Call Richard Meehan for 

more information about how to set up a 
seminar for your group at your location. 

On The Web... 
 

To learn more about our firm, 
visit us at our Website 

 
 www.meehangoodin.com 

Open for Business... 
Building Conversion 

Work is progressing on the conversion of the 
historic Cheney Mills Dye House in Manchester 
into affordable apartments.  A “topping off” 
ceremony was held in September and occu-
pancy is anticipated for the summer of 2011.  
Meehan & Goodin provided land surveying and 
site engineering for this interesting and historic 
project. 

Under Construction... 
Cheney Dye House Conversion 

Balancing the needs of both smokers and non-
smokers can be difficult for a business.  This 
one in Southington opted to provide an exterior 
smoking shelter with a paved walkway for ac-
cess. Meehan & Goodin provided site engi-
neering services including drainage and ero-
sion control measures. 

Balancing Act... 
Smoking Shelter 


